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May 3, 2013 

 

 

Coffee Memorial Staff,  
 

The River Road High School Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally 

“thank you” for your generous donation of $2,500.00 to the RRHS students.  

 

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to 

working together many more times in the future. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

RRHS Faculty & Students 
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